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April 24, 2023 
 
Addendum Number 1 
ITB 23-24-210770  
Railroad Tie Disposal  
Bid Closing:  April 27, 2023 May 3, 2023 
 
This addendum is issued to provide information as follows:  
 
BID CLOSING HAS BEEN EXTENDED TO MAY 3, 2023. 
 
SECTION C, SCOPE OF WORK AND SECTION H, REQUIRED CONTRACT PROVISIONS 
FOR FEDERAL-AID CONTRACTS HAVE BEEN REPLACED IN THEIR ENTIRETY.  
 
Bidders Questions: 
1. Will the RR palletize and band them prior to putting in gondolas? 
Answer: ARRC will not bundle or palletize the ties, or re-handle them any more than necessary. 
Containers will be loaded with as many as possible.  
2. What type of hardware will be left on the ties? 
Answer: The metal left in the ties will primarily be the end plates and an occasional broke off 
spike or screw. An actual tie plate may slip through occasionally, but that would be an 
exception, not a regular occurrence. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this and all addendums via email. All other dates, terms and 
conditions remain unchanged. 
 
Please direct all responses and/or questions concerning this solicitation to Candice 
Humphrey, via email HumphreyC@akrr.com.  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Candice Humphrey 
Contract Administration Specialist 


